TOWN OF WATERBORO PLANNING BOARD

WATERBORO, MAINE



Workshop, July 13,1978, 7:30 p.m.

Members present were Chmn. Foglio, Mr. Goodwin, Mr. Hamilton, Mr. Keith and Mr. Gardner.

Proposed addidtion to the Town House:

David Haynes of Land Use Consultants, Inc. was present and presented a site plan of the proposed entire lay out which, except for a few minor details, was satisfactory. It was agreed that there should be a walkway on the east side of the complex for use by physically handicapped, that parking facilities in front be reconsidered and the the known in the walkway where the flaypole was proposed be removed and the flagpole relocated.

The matter of a revised set of floor and devation plans was discussed. As it was left Mr. Haynes will contact Mr. Kasprzak hopefully to get the originals of the existing plans, which he will reverse print, make changes proposed at a previous meeting and submit all to the Planning Board.

Frank P Goodwan, Secy.